
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
           Robberies 
              015

th
 District (Austin)  

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 015th District (Austin) of an increase 
in Robbery related incidents that have occurred during the month of July.  In these 
incidents unknown offender(s) answers ads for sale of electronic items on Facebook 
or Craigslist. Offenders then set up a meet with victims and rob them of their 
property 
 
Incident times and locations are listed below: 
 

• 5225 W. Ohio on July 02, 2015 at 5:50 P.M. 

• 5220 W. Race on July 06, 2015 at 3:31 P.M. 

• 5202 W. Race on July 10, 2015 at 6:45 P.M. 
 

 
About the Offenders: 
 

• Unknown male black offender, 20-30 years of age, 5-05 to 6-00, 150-180 lbs 
dark complexion, dreadlocks 

• Unk male black offender 20-30 years of age. 
 

 
What you can do:  

 

• If selling items via internet, meet in a neutral public area  

• Never pursue/ chase after any suspect 

• Gather as much information on any and all suspects 

• Dial 9-1-1 immediately and remain on scene or in the immediate area 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
(312) 744-8263 

RD#s HY-324944, HY-330327, HY-335541 
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